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Haq-Al-Laila Celebration 2025 

“Gratitude turns what we have into enough” 

Dear Parent, 

We are excited to celebrate Haq Al Laila, on Friday, February 14th 2025, which is a part of 

Emirati culture to welcome Ramadan. Students of PRE KG-Grade 8 are encouraged to wear 

traditional Emirati attire. As part of the celebration students will share Haq-al-Laila sweets 

(e.g candies, chocolates,dry fruits and nuts) with their classmates. Please send the sweets on or 

before February 13th, 2025 through your ward to handover to the class teacher so that it can be 

shared with their peers on Haq-Al-Laila.  

Let’s come together to honor this cherished tradition! 

Regards, 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 




